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        Department of Parks and Recreation
To:        Honorable Mayor and Commission
From:   Robert Baldwin, City Manager 
By:        Mark Felicetty, Parks & Recreation Director
Date:     August 8, 2014
Subject: Linear Park Exercise Equipment 
_________________________________________________________________________
The city was approached by Memorial Hospital to gauge our interest in partnering on outside exercise equipment. Such equipment is popular in Broward County’s T.Y. Park. I have identified an area along our S.E. 5th Avenue Linear Park where I think the installation of outdoor exercise equipment would be a great enhancement to our Linear Park. 

I have met with and received proposals from two different vendors who manufacture and install outdoor exercise equipment. Memorial Hospital, through the partnership will donate up to $25,000.00 towards the outdoor exercise equipment. Memorial Hospital has two conditions for partnership. The first is that the total funding project does not exceed $50,000.00 and the second condition is we use Greenfields Outdoor Fitness as the vendor.

There are 10 total pieces of exercise equipment for upper body, lower body, and cardiovascular work outs and also equipment to accommodate individuals with disabilities. The equipment will be placed on 3 separate concrete pads in the swale area between SE 11 Terrace and SE 14 Street. Since this might impact the Sandpiper Woods Townhome Community that is located between this two block area, I attended their May 2013 homeowners meeting and gave a presentation on proposed exercise equipment. The feedback from the Sandpiper Woods Community was overwhelming supportive.

Funding for this project is proposed in the FY 2014-15 Budget; however, we are seeking approval for the project from the City Commission so that we coordinate with Memorial Hospital for their funding and prepare to begin the project in early October.  
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